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High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. Working 

on behalf of HS2 Ltd, Kier is carrying out surveys and investigating 

ground conditions along the Phase 2a route. 

What we are doing 

We will be carrying out ground penetrating surveys to help us identify 

the location of buried utility services, such as gas, electric or water. 

These surveys are non-intrusive, we will use a machine that transmits an 

electromagnetic pulse into the ground. These pulses reflect off features 

in the ground, allowing us to collect data and to understand the depth of 

the buried utility services.  

Along with ground penetrating surveys, we will carry out several other 

surveys. For the safety of both our workforce and road users, we need 

to install overnight temporary traffic lights on the junction of Nantwich 

Road and London Road leading on to Audlem Road and Newcastle 

Road. 

When the work will take place 
These works will take place from Tuesday 3 May to Friday 13 May 

2022. Please note that all our planned roadworks may be subject to 

change due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances. 

Covid-19 
We are working in line with Government and Public Health England 

(PHE) advice on working safely during the pandemic. For all events and 

engagement, we will carry out a risk assessment and put in place control 

measures to manage the risk of Covid-19 to the public and our staff. If 

you have any questions about this, please contact our Helpdesk to find 

out more. The health and safety of our workforce and the communities 

we affect is our key priority.  

 

If you have a question about HS2 or our works, please 

contact our HS2 Helpdesk team on 08081 434 434 

or email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Duration of works 

Tuesday 3 May to 

Friday 13 May 

between the hours of 

8pm and 5am 

(excluding weekends) 

 

What to expect 

Temporary traffic 

lights on the junction 

of Nantwich Road 

and London Road. 

Some delays  

Low levels of noise 

 

What we will do  

Maintain access to 

businesses and 

properties within the 

closure 

Notify you in advance 

of any changes 
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How this will affect your journey 
From Tuesday 3 May to Friday 13 May, between 8pm and 5am we will need to install temporary traffic 

lights overnight on the junction of Nantwich Road and London Road, leading on to Audlem Road and 

Newcastle Road. We will be moving along the carriageway, and the location of the traffic lights will differ 

each night. Please allow for a small delay when planning your journey. 

How we will minimise disruption 
We will maintain access to all properties and businesses within our traffic management. The nature of 

the work is non-intrusive and should not affect nearby properties. The traffic lights will be fully signed 

and only in use when we are working.  

Where we will be working  
 

 


